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Moss & Barnett is committed to giving back to the community,
and this year we were honored to participate once again in
Sponsor-A-Family, a holiday project of Catholic Charities of St. Paul
and Minneapolis. This was Moss & Barnett’s 20th year participating in
this important community outreach program. Sponsor-A-Family helps
low-income families and individuals in the Twin Cities area celebrate the
holiday season. Participating family members prepare a list of desired
items (e.g., clothing, household items, toys), and Moss & Barnett
employees donate time and money to purchase the listed items, as well

as a grocery store gift certificate to provide a holiday meal for the family.
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